
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Briefing Notes 
The Isla Parishes 
 

Wed 21st August 2024 
 

02 
Sunday 25th August 

Members of the Local Church Review Team from the Presbytery of Perth 
will lead our Morning Worship 

This follows on from their earlier meeting with the Minister, and then 
with the Kirk Session, when we explored the way forward for our church. 

Please do make a special effort to join us this Sunday. 

Morning Worship 
Every Sunday 
Kirk @ Kilry 

10.00 am 
 

Followed by refreshments 
and friendly fellowship. 
Bring a friend along!! 

 
 

SUNDAY EVENING 
FELLOWSHIP 

Southmuir Hall, Kirriemuir 
Sunday 25th August 2024 

18.30 - 20.00 hrs 
Worship, Teaching and Sharing 

Come and join us. 

The Isla Parishes 
Scottish Charity SC031461 

Minister:  Rev Stephen A Blakey  
01575 560226     0771 254 2518     StephenABlakey@icloud.com  

 

Kilry Summer Fayre 
The Summer Fayre was a 

great success with Kilry Kirk 
housing the various 

competition entries … 
Jam, veg, flowers, plants, 

photographs…. 
The winning photo by PC  

is on the screen!! 



 
 
 

Blythswood Care 
SHOEBOX APPEAL 

It is that time of year again when we 
all pull together for the Shoebox 
Appeal. 
 
Box Packing Day … 
10.00 – 12.30 hrs.  
Monday 21st October 2024 
 

Morag has quite a lot of goodies in 
store .. 
No matinee Jackets required. 
Toddler jumpers are fine instead of a 
scarf. 
We currently have 38 hats, (received a 
generous donation of hats from a 
relative of Woolies) 
31 Scarfs and 20 pairs of socks 
 
But we do need lots of fillers 
You can find suggestions here: 
https://blythswood.org/wp-
content/uploads/2021/04/Filler-ideas-
for-Shoe-Box-Appeal.pdf 
 

Please remember that boxes must be 
able to be opened at customs and so 

cannot be wrapped in just the one 
piece of Christmas paper. 

 

Save the date … 
 

CANDLELIGHT DINNER 
Friday 6th December 2024 
Kilry Hall 
 

And a note from the Social and 
Fundraising Committee …. 
 
Dear all, 
Plans are progressing for the 
Church Candlelight Dinner on 
Friday 6th December. We now need 
to ask for volunteers to help with 
cooking before the event and for 
helpers to serve the dinner on the 
evening. 
 
On the last two occasions we 
cooked the meals to agreed recipes 
and expenses were reimbursed. 
 
Once we know who is available, we 
can discuss details.  
 
Carolyn and I are both away over 
the next few weeks . It would be 
helpful to know who is available by 
the second week in September. 

Best wishes  
Morag 

 KESWICK CONVENTION 2025 
Plans are underway for a group of 
us to attend the 2025 Keswick 
Convention 12 – 19 July. 
An 8-room property has been 
reserved for the week. 
If you are interested, please speak 
to Stephen soon. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY … 
 

HARVEST THANKSGIVING 
Sunday 27th October 
HOLY COMMUNION 

Sunday 24th November 
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